Amadeus

From:
Sent:  Sunday, December 17, 2006 12:35 PM
To: info@amadeusconstruction.com

Subject: Thanks!!
Dear Scott,
I hope hunting went well for you this fall!

[ am sure you were wondering why after all this time Curt and I have never sent you a formal "Thank You" for our new
kitchen. Well, the reason simply was that we were way too busy enjoying it!

Even after 2 years, I look at my kitchen every day and just smile. It makes me so happy to have a beautiful area all my
own. I love everything about it. I tell Curt at least once a week how much I love my kitchen. I tell anyone who
asks....how fun it was to work with you. You designed it (over and over) just perfectly for me.

So, finally after all this time, THANK YOU!!! Both Curt and I not only use our kitchen every day, we enjoyed the
process of creating it and most of all it was a pleasure working with you and your wonderful staff,

I wish we had a bigger house for you to work on, but, Curt is ready to retire and he says there is no one but you he
would trust building his retirement cabin!!

Happiest of holidays to all!!

Linda Clossen (and Curt)



